
TOKOLOGO LOCAL 
MUNICIPALITY 

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 25(4)(a) 
and (6) of the Local Government System ACT 32 of 
2000 ,that the INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
REVIEW process must be commenced.

TOKOLOGO LOCAL MUNICIPALITY is therefore 
calling for stakeholder registration to participate during 
the review process.

Interested stakeholders are therefore requested to 
submit registrations to the MUNICIPAL MANAGER, 
PRIVATE BAG X46, BOSHOF, 8340 or to MUNICIPAL 
OFFICES IN TOKOLOGO ON OR BEFORE 20 
SEPTEMBER 2013, AT 12H00.

For more information please don’t hesitate to contact 
the IDP Department, Mr M.J NKWADIPO AT BOSHOF 
MUNICIPAL OFFICES during office hours at Tel number 
053 540 014.

Mr KJ Motlhale 
Municipal Manager

INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT  
PLAN REVIEW 2014-2015


